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Askin, Tim

From: Virginia Cassel <virginia.cassel@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2017 12:41 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Gettelman Brewing Company building

 
Dear members of Milwaukee's Historic Preservation Commission, and of the Common Council: 
 
 
I wish to go on record as being in support of permanent historic designation for the Gettleman Brewing 
Company building, located at 4400 W. State Street, Milwaukee Wisconsin, in the 10th Aldermanic district. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Virginia Cassel 
210 N. 37th St., 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 
414.803.8974 


